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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 

                   Wednesday 6th September 

First day back at school 

Tuesday 12th September  

Welcome to Year 2 meeting at 9.10am 

Wednesday 13th September 

Welcome to Nursery meeting at 9.10am 

Welcome to Year 1 meeting at 2.15pm 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Online Safety 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-95.42% 

Ruby Class-97.37% 

Diamond-95.38%  

Sapphire-80% 

Emerald Class-95% 

Topaz Class-100% 

 

Summer reading challenge 

Every Wednesday  

starting the 26th July until 30th 

August 10-11am 

Get a new book to take home, share 

a story and have a drink. 

 
 

A thank you and good luck to all 

our Year 2s who have moved to 

their new schools. Thank you to all 

the families for their continued 

support.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that 

attended and supported our 

Summer Fair. We raised  

£1842.97. 

Wishing you all a fabulous 

Summer holidays and we 

will see you on Wednesday 

6th September 
 

Remember the school gates close 

at 9.05am, after this time your 

child will be marked late. 

 

 

 

 

The Listening Post 

Talk by text anything weighing you 

down. Free,anonymous and won’t show 

on your phone bill.  

Text LP to 85258  

24 Hours a day 

 

 

 

Remember to vote for us at 

Dereham Tescos. If we receive 

the most blue tokens we will 

win funds to improve each 

reading area in the school. 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/


 

 

 

 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 


